
 

 

 

 

Official Safety Check Inspection is scheduled: 

Thur, 5 Nov, 10:00 to 17:00 and 19:30 to 20:30 at WBBC 

 

Pre-Regatta Safety Inspection and signoff 

For the 2020 Toyota Optimist National Championships, there will be the opportunity for 

members of larger sailing clubs to have their equipment checked and signed off by 

nominated officials prior to the regatta. This is likely to happen the week before the regatta.  

This should help reduce time taken at the Official Safety Check Inspection, whilst still 

ensuring sailors and their equipment comply with the relevant regatta rules & regulations. 

SAILORS MUST bring their completed safety check forms to the registration check in desk. 

 

Be Prepared 

To assist you in ensuring your equipment meets requirements, we recommend you refer to 

the following list. Officials will consider these points when conducting their inspections. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


